
BASKETS FOR PAGASA MEMBERS' USE DURING CHRISTMAS
Monday, 24 April 2017

Dusk of 24 April 2017, STC was invited to the office of Community Crafts Association of the Philippines along Araneta
Avenue, QC to meet with its Executive Director Voltaire Alferez.Â  This NGO aims to assist calamity-stricken as well
depressed communities to help them stand on their own two feet via handicrafts livelihood projects. On the same day,
members of Fair Trade USA visited this office to view the latest products on display for export globally. All their products
were exported until Voltaire thought of gaining sales volume for these under-privileged by offering Christmas Baskets for
use by supermarkets during the Yuletide Season to PAGASA Members.    
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